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 - DISCLOSURE

The council has completed its search relating to your request for information regarding Storm Desmond, which was received on 2 August. I am sorry for the delay in sending you this letter.

The council does hold information within the definition of your request.

Request

Question 1)The total Government funding received by Cumbria County Council for infrastructure (road and bridge) repairs in relation to Storm Desmond.
Answer 1) Cumbria County Council received £117.6m of Government funding to undertake repairs to its infrastructure following Storm Desmond.

Question 2) A list of repairs conducted by Cumbria County Council with this funding (please state the location and expenditure for each).
Answer 2) Please see attachment.

Question 3) A list of infrastructure (road and bridge) repairs following Storm Desmond that still awaiting completion. 
Answer 3) Please see attachment.


Disclaimer

Most of the information that we provide in response to requests submitted under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and Environmental Information Regulations 2004 will be subject to copyright protection. In most cases the copyright will be owned by Cumbria County Council.  However the copyright in other information may be owned by another person or organisation, as indicated on the information itself.

You are free to use any information supplied in this response for your own non-commercial research or private study purposes.  The information may also be used for any other purpose allowed by a limitation or exception in copyright law, such as news reporting. However, any other type of re-use, for example by publishing the information in analogue or digital form, including on the internet, will require the permission of the copyright owner. Where the copyright owner is the council you will need to make an application under the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005.

For information where the copyright is owned by another person or organisation you must apply to the owner to obtain their permission.

If you are dissatisfied with the way the council has responded to your request you can request an Internal Review.  If you would like to request a Review please contact the Information Governance Team using the details at the top of this letter.     
Further information can be found on the council’s website: http://www.cumbria.gov.uk/council-democracy/accesstoinformation/internalreviewscomplaints.asp
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